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February 18, 1933.

Dear Sir:

It has been observed that in your December report

you mentioned that Indianurhopping beskets were sold to

merchants in Halfax for 10< cach.

This price seems very small, and if you can con-

veniently send one of the beskets addressed to the Welfare

and Training Service (Miss Kathleen Woodie), we will have

some idea as to whether we could find a better market for

the Indiens than there appears to be in your district.

Yours very truly,

R.D.v.

R. A. Hoey,

Supt. Welfare & Training Service.

E. Chiasson, Esq..

Indian Agent,

Tborburn, N. S.
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